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July 23, 2019 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite IO 
Concord, NH 03301 

RE: Request for Adoption of Interconnection Agreement 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

..l:>T l~'-fuU 

SARAH DAVIS 
SENIOR DIRECTOR WHOLESALE STRATEGIES 
CONSOLIDATED COMMUNICATIONS 
SARAH.DA VIS@CONSOLIDATED.COM 

Attached for filing, please find a signed Request for adoption of an executed Interconnection 
Agreement in the State of New Hampshire. A paper original and seven copies will be forwarded 
via Federal Express. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at the number below or at 
sarah.davis@consolidated.com. 

Sarah Davis 
Senior Director Government Relations 
Consolidated Communications 
207.535.4188 


